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The BSH is funding Plenary Speakers for haematology and transfusion conferences in low- and middle-income countries. The aim is to foster partnerships between the BSH and other haematology societies to share knowledge and expertise.

Application form
Application for BSH member (post-trainee) to be the BSH-funded Plenary Speaker at a low- or middle-income country (LMIC) haematology society meeting. 
Conference:
The Africa Society of Blood Transfusion (AfSBT)
Blood Transfusion and Health Priorities in Africa 
King Fahd Palace, Dakar, Senegal, 20 – 22 April 2020


Your Details
Name:


Hospital/Institutional affiliation:


Position within institution:


Area(s) of haematological sub-specialty/ies:


Year you completed speciality clinical training in haematology:


Contact details (address, phone number and email address):


BSH membership number


Please give details of any experience you have in an LMIC setting (max 250 words):



Please give details on your experience of speaking at regional, national and international meetings (max 250 words):




Please give details of any experience you have in guideline development and/or research (max 250 words):
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Please briefly outline your reasons for applying for this initiative and your interest in longer-term collaborations with  haematology societies in LMICs(max 250 words):




Please return completed application forms to globalhaem@b-s-h.org.uk by Monday 20th January 2020.
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